Good Afternoon Burns Parents/Guardians

All sports, like many things, will probably look a lot different than it has in the past. Not all the
differences this year contributed to the Covid-19 outbreak. This year we are required to use
Dragonfly, per the AHSAA. Dragonfly (https://www.dragonflymax.com) is an online based way
of keeping up with the paperwork. The parents/guardians will have to register their students
online and fill out/upload all necessary documents BEFORE the student can try out. No
exceptions will be made. If you are having trouble, please contact a member of Burns Middle
School athletic staff [listed below] for help.

We need to have the information from DragonFly completed as quickly as possible. As of right
now the earliest that we can do football or volleyball try-outs is July 27+. We are uncertain what
that would look like at this time. We want to be flexible with what new regulations and protocols
that may come out between now and then. For us to do that, we need students that want to try
out to be in the Dragonfly system so we can contact them with further information. We will
release more information and changes as we get it.

So, if you know your student would potentially like to try-out for a sport, please go ahead and
start the process of creating and completing your student’s Dragonfly account. This process is
new for everyone and will take time for everyone to get on board and figure questions/problems
that you may have.

Thanks,

Burns Athletic Team

Coach Rustand (Athletic Director, Basketball, Girls Track) wrustand@mcpss.com

Coach Johnston (Volleyball) cjohnston@mcpss.com

Coach Wicker (Football, Boys Track) swicker@mcpss.com

Dr. Jason Laffitte (Principal)
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